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NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING 

 

 
 

 

SPECIAL MEETING 
 

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Wednesday, November 20, 2024, at 

6:00pm. The meeting will take place in the meeting room of the Fayetteville-Perry Library, 406 N 

East St., Fayetteville, OH, for the purpose of Board training and any other business that may come 

before the Board at that time. 

 

 

BOARD MEETING 
 

The regular meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Wednesday, November 20, 2024, 

immediately following the special meeting (estimated time: 6:30pm). The meeting will take place at 

the Fayetteville-Perry Library, 406 N East St., Fayetteville, OH, for the purpose of conducting any 

business that may come before the Board at that time. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Lynn A. Harden 

Executive Director 

October 24, 2024 
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